HB 1244 —-- RETIREMENT BENEFITS OF STATE OFFICIALS
SPONSOR: Barnes

This bill modifies the retirement benefit calculation for members
of the General Assembly and statewide elected officials who first
take office on or after January 1, 2015. These individuals will no
longer have retirement benefits determined based on a different
formula, but will have benefits determined the same as all other
state employees covered under the Year 2000 Plan.



